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Ka ́tł’odeeche First Nation 
 

P.O Box 3060, Hay River Dene Reserve, NT X0E 1G4 
Phone: (867) 874-6701, Fax: (867) 874-3229 

Email kfnnegotiations@katlodeeche.com  
 

 

September 21st, 2021 

Chuck Hubert 
Sr. Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
2nd Floor, Scotia Building, 5102 50th Ave 
Yellowknife NT X1A 2N7 
 
Emailed to: chubert@reviewboard.ca  
 
Dear Mr. Hubert – 
 
This email is to inform you that the Kátł’odeeche Fırst Natıon will not be making comments on the draft 
terms of reference for the Pine Point Mining Ltd. environmental assessment, as we have made comments 
previously have that have been adequately reflected in the current ToR draft.   
 
We look forward to participating as and where appropriate in the preparation of the Developer’s 
Assessment Report.  
 
Peter Redvers 

 
Lead – Negotiations and Consultation 
 
cc.  Chief April Martel 
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